P TE S T ® 6660-B Dobbin Road
Columbia, MD 21045 USA

ENGINEERING LABORATORY INC. Tel. 410.290.6652
Fax. 410.290.6654
http://www.pctestlab.com

January 15, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Attn: Joe Dichoso / Kwok Chan

In re: Qualcomm, Inc.
FCC ID: J9CQCP-1960
Form 731 Confirmation No.: EA92428
Correspondence Reference No.: 5577
Part 24 Certification / SAR
Single-Band PCS CDMA Phone
SAR Amendment

Dear Joe / Kwok:

Submitted herewith, on behalf of Qualcomm, Inc., is an amendment in response to your e-mail
dated 01/15/99 requesting additional information for the subject application.

Please find attached the SAR retest data taken with 0.25cm spacing at the worst-case frequency with
antenna IN and OUT positions, for the above-referenced application. Please note that the attached
SAR retest data is comparable to the previously submitted 1cm spacing test data.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely,

(R Lo

Al Cirwithian
V.P. Engineering
PCTEST Lab

cc:  Jay Moulton, Director of Engineering Regulatory
Qualcomm, Inc.
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